
 

 

Date: 10-03-2023 
 
To, 
Binoy Yohannan, 
Associate Vice President- Surveillance, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited (“NSE”), 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Mumbai- 400 051. 

 
Sub: Clarification on increase in volume sought by NSE (Scrip Symbol- HOMEFIRST) 

Ref: Email dated March 9, 2023 (Increase in volume Letter no: NSE/CM/Surveillance/12863) 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

With reference to the email received from your Exchange dated March 9, 2023 seeking clarification on 
increase in volume of our security across exchanges. 

We would like to inform you that the Company has intimated from time to time to the Exchanges of all 
the events information etc. that has an impact on the operation and performance of the Company which 
include all price sensitive information as required to be disclosed under Regulation 30 and other applicable 
regulations of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations 2015 as amended. 

The Company has not withheld any information or events which in our opinion would have an impact on 
the volume behaviour in the scrip of the Company. 

Therefore, the movement in the volume of the company is purely due to market conditions and absolutely 
market driven and the management of the company neither has any control nor has any knowledge of 
reasons for increase in volume. 

We request you to take this as a clarification to your letter and acknowledge the receipt. 

For Home First Finance Company India Limited 
 

 
 
Shreyans Bachhawat 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
ACS NO: 26700 
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